From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: CrR 3.4 Rule Change
Date: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 1:31:58 PM

From: Wong, Raam [mailto:Raam.Wong@kingcounty.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 1:25 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: CrR 3.4 Rule Change
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Good afternoon,

I’'m writing in opposition to the change to CrR 3.4 allowing defendants to appear remotely at all
hearings. Among my concerns is the impact on victims. Under this rule change, they would be
robbed of the opportunity to address the Court in the defendant’s presence. This rule change also
grants a special privilege on defendants, while depriving victims and others who seek justice the
same privilege.

Thanks,

Raam Wong | Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney

King County Prosecuting Attorney's Office| Civil Litigation
206-477-3152

raam.wong@kingcounty.gov
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